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7th September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
THE STORY OF AESOP’S FABLES  
 
To further enhance and bring to life an English unit on Fables, we have been able to secure a visit 
from a touring theatre company for the Year 3 children. 
 
The touring theatre company will come into school to perform the story of Aesop’s Fables on 
Monday 12th September 2022. This is a very interactive performance that will enhance the 
children’s learning. 
 
To cover the cost of the visit we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of £3.75. This 
will be added to your child’s online payment account once this has been set up.  
 
The process of setting up you’re the new year 3 accounts up is taking longer than we originally 
anticipated and so please do not worry about this as it can be cleared once you have received the 
information and set up the account. This also applies to lunches, clubs and music lessons and we 
thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Year 3 Teachers 
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